MINUTES
CPIC CONFERENCE CALL
ST. JUDE CHILDREN'S RESEARCH HOSPITAL

DATE:	March 10th, 2011
PRESENT: 	Russ Altman, Michelle Carrillo, Kristine Crews, Robert Freimuth, Matt Goetz, Andrea Gaedigk, Fran Greeson, James Hoffman, Ogechi Ikediobi, Amalia Issa, , Julie Johnson, Audrey Papp, Steven Scherer, Stuart Scott, Alan Shuldiner, Todd Skaar, Mike Stein, Rachel Tyndale, Russell Wilke, Sook Wah Yee	Comment by help: Pls update from my notes


	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION/ACTION
	FOLLOW-UP

	PGRN Translational Pharmacogenetics Program (TPP)


TPMT/thiopurines guidelines


Guidelines copyright and no page charges



CYP2D6/codeine draft



CYP2C19/ clopidogrel

Warfarin (Julie)






	Mary and Rochelle referred CPIC members to the description of the planned PGRN project that will involve implementation of selected pgenetic tests at various sites, will rely heavily upon CPIC guidelines, and will include requests for funding for two trainees to write guidelines. http://www.pgrn.org/display/pgrnwebsite/Network-wide+Projects 

Dr. Long mentioned positive feedback from CPT on interest in CPIC guidelines, and support from NIH for CPIC’s work. 
Rochelle reminded authors that the special copyright for these guidelines will supersede the “normal” CPT copyright. Also, CPT does not intend to charge page charges for CPIC guidelines.

Group discussed some details of the guidelines, which was circulated ahead of call. The complexity of summarizing alleles and assigning phenotypes was discussed; format will need to be a bit different for the CYP2D6 guideline. Clarified that limitations to studies including > 50 subjects applies only to those used to build tables of MAF by race/ethnicity.

Guidelines submitted to CPT by Alan and Stuart.


Julie has put together a writing group which is having regular calls and consists of many diverse experts. Goal will be to have guideline included in CPT’s themed “cardiovascular” issue, coming out in October 2011.


	None at this point.






May be worthwhile to clarify CPIC’s mission/scope on websites.


If CPT sends a bill for page charges, please ask Rachel for clarification.



CPIC members should give feedback to Todd, Kris, and Andrea; guidelines will be circulated again to entire group.



None.
 

Goal is to submit to CPT by May 2011.







